
Belleisle Elementary May Newsletter 
 
 
Kindergarten Orientation Day: The BES Pre-Kindergarten Orientation Day is 

scheduled for June 7th for those students registered to begin school in September. Our 
Pre-K families will receive information regarding the orientation day in early May and the 
Covid 19 protocols required. Our present kindergarteners stay home this day to make this 
event happen. If you are aware of a family who has not yet registered their child for 
Kindergarten, would you please pass on the above information and ask them to contact the 
school at 485-3025. 
 
BES Grade 5 Send Off: We will celebrate our Grade 5 students who will be heading to 
BRHS in the fall. More information will go home to the grade 5 parents once I receive more 
information from the district. 
 
Grade 5 Legacy Project: Mr. Bond’s class is completing a wonderful global citizenship 
project called “Spring Chores for Africa”. The children are completing chores and using the 
money to purchase French literacy books for a small, rural village in Africa with a literacy 
rate of just 13%. I saw a few pictures of students working busily at a horse stable on the 
weekend. Keep up the great work grade 5! This is a wonderful way for the students to learn 
about another part of the world and realize how lucky we are to live here in New 
Brunswick. 
 
Provincial Assessments: Most provincial assessments were cancelled this year. However, 
the Grade 4 will be writing a literacy assessment in May. Information will come home to 
those parents soon. 
 

Ball Field & Pool: I am currently working with both groups on their Covid 
19 Operational Plans. It will be wonderful for the children to have some 
other activity options for the summer.  

 
Playground Refurbishment: I am planning to do some work on the playground over the 
summer. Hopefully, everything goes as planned      . A BIG thank you goes out to all the 
parents & community members who supported our playground fundraising effort with Make 
It Sow this year and for always supporting the Home& School.  
 
Boys & Girls Club: Students who participated in the March Break Camp had lots of fun, so 
the boys & Girls Club is running a Summer Day Camp. More information will follow but you 
can go onto their website at any time to find out what is happening and to register.  
 
 

Mrs. Perry                                                   


